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Welcome back to F1 it is lovely to see so many smiley faces back at school 
with lots of lovely stories about their experiences at home. 

A huge welcome to the children who have just started school. What an 
exciting time ahead! All the children have done so well this week, we are very 

proud of them. 
If you have any concerns or questions please feel free to have a chat with a 

member of the F1 Team. You are also welcome to send an email:  
rhart@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk or elocke@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  

 
 
 
 

Let’s Talk - here are some tips to 
support communication and language.  

 Go and explore an outside space, 
either a walk around the village, visit 

the forest or simply spend time in 
your garden. Talk about what you 
can see, look for things that are 
hidden and encourage ideas of 

wonder. “I wonder why…”  
“I wonder how…” 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Uniform 
Our Little Cubs look so 
smart and ‘grown up’ in 

their uniform, it is lovely to 
see. However, we have 
found so much without 
names in. Please label 

everything including shoes, 
cardigans and bottles.  

 

Our Theme 
 

We are starting our term getting to know each other 
and our families. Our theme is “Who am I?” We will 
be looking at what we were like as babies, who is 

special to us and using our senses. We will be 
exploring through our touch, smell, taste and what 

we can hear. We will also be looking at familiar and 
unfamiliar things.   

DoodleMaths is an online platform we use as a 
school. Log in details will be sent out shortly.  
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Forest School 
Our Wednesday Forest School sessions will 
begin in a few weeks. We will put a note 

outside the classroom and send a message on 
Gateway to confirm when this will start. 

 

Dates for diary 
 
Wed 22nd September –  

Jungle Jo visitor 
 

Friday 15th October 
Last day of school 

 
Monday 1st November 

Back at school  
 

Friday 15th November 
Children in Need  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Jungle Jo! 
Exciting news… Jungle Jo will be joining 

Foundation 1 on Wednesday 22nd September. 
She will be bringing some small animals for 
us to learn about how they use their senses. 
There will also be opportunity to stroke these 
creatures too. We ask for a small donation of 
£3.20 to cover the cost of this experience to 

be paid via School Gateway. 
 

 

 

 

All About Me! 
Linked to our theme about “Who am I?” Can you create your own family 

tree. This could include photos or drawings. We will ask the children all about 
the people in their lives who are important to them. Please take a photo of it 
and send it on TEAMS to your key worker during this half term. We will be 

looking at these photos during our sessions.  
     
 
 

Cool Milk 
Children are entitled to 

free school milk under the 
age of 5. You will need to 

register on 
www.coolmilk.co.uk 

 

http://www.coolmilk.co.uk/

